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Dear National Leaders, 

 

The registrations for the STF year 2018/2019 are ready!  

 

You can find them on our facebook page STF Europe as well as in our website: 

http://www.stf-europe.com/  

On our website you can also find a promotion video that you can show to your 

members about STF , and I'm sure in many of your communities there are STF 

graduates who would be happy to give testimonies to encourage their brothers 

and sisters to come next year. 

 

This year we ask the people interested in joining our program to apply first and 

then receive an email of confirmation for their participation , then we will send all 

the informations they will need to join us.  

 

Just as a confirmation, I will be directing the next year of STF as well, so that 

there can be continuation and stability for the program. 

If you have any questions, please let me know and I will be happy to answer. 

 

Best wishes, 

Deborah Cali 

deborah.stf.director@gmail.com  

 



S T F
God gives happiness to those who can give it to

others.

-Rev. Sun Myung
Moon   
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